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McCarter Attorneys Help International Rescue 
Committee
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McCarter lawyers provided critical pro bono assistance to seven 
refugee clients of the International Rescue Committee who are 
trying to reunite with children, parents, and loved ones – many of 
whom are living in refugee camps.  We completed the federal 
government paperwork necessary to initiate the process of 
reunification for six families from Syria and one from the 
Democratic Republic of Congo. Without our lawyers, these clients 
would have had to wait indefinitely to complete this paperwork. 
Sheila Calello, and Pro Bono Director Michelle Pallak. 
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